## MEDICATION ADMINISTRATION 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR

August 2nd, 2019

Dear Parent,

Students taking prescription medication while at school may receive them in accordance with Ohio Law. For prescription medication, please have your physician fill out the attached "Medication Administration Record." Students may also receive over the counter medication if parents turn in the "Over the Counter Medication Form." Please see "Medication Tips for Parents" with instructions on how to take advantage of this service. Forms are available on the Dominion Academy website under "For Parents" and "Forms and Documents".

Students with an illness requiring life saving medication (i.e., insulin, epinephrine, an inhaler, etc.) must have access to that medication at school. Please contact the nurse if your child takes any of these medications to converse and plan for an excellent year.

Leah Gray, BSN, RN, LSN School Nurse for Dominion Academy leah.gray@dominionacademy.org 937.708.9555